
ISLAMIC UNIVERSITY OF SCIENCE & TECHNOLOGY, KASHMIR

OFFIGE OF THE DEAN RESEARCH

Subiect: Request for Inputs on Redrafting of Ph.D. Ordinance

It is hereby notified for the information of all concerned that the Office of Dean

Research is in the process of redrafting its Ph.D. Ordinance (revised ,2023) in light
of the recently notified UGC (University Grants Commission) Regulations on Ph.D.
programmes.

In this regard, all Deans of Schools, Heads of Departments/Centres and faculty
members are requested to share their inputs in alignment with the updated UGC

guidelines. Suggestions may also include challenges or concerns encountered
during the implementation of the existing rules, along with any proposed
modifications.

The inputs may be forwarded to this office on or before the 18th of April, 2025,
via email @ aijaz.ahmad@iust.ac.in / research@iust.ac.in .

The copy of the Ordinance for Award of Ph.D. Degree
on the university website www.iust.ac.in and the
Research tab of the website.

No: IUSr/D xtzstl)\
Dated: 09-04-2025

Copy to :-

(Revised - 2023) is available
same can be accessed via

$^^ffi

All Dean / Officers of the University.
All Head of the Departments/ Centres.
Special Secretary to Vice Chancellor for kind information of Hon'ble Vice Chancellor.
P.A. to Registrar for information of Registrar.
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